
Single Feasible Source Purchase 
 
Title: Identity Verification and Authentication Services with LexisNexis 

Risk Solutions (LN): Amend Existing Contract to add LN Benefits 
Assessment Product and related services including FCRA 
Watercraft and FCRA Aircraft, Income Predictor, and Related 
Products 

 
Description: The Division of Purchasing plans to amend existing statewide 

contract C215078001 with LexisNexis Risk Solutions (LN) to add 
products specifically for use by the Missouri Department of Social 
Services (DSS) as part of the DSS’s eligibility verification process. 
Pursuant to Section 208.065 RSMo, the DSS is required to conduct 
data matches as part of their eligibility verification process. Contract 
C215078001 was established with LN to allow state agencies to 
acquire LN products that have been identified as the state standard 
for identity verification and authentication solutions. While the DSS 
plans to utilize products currently available on Missouri Contract 
C215078001, it is anticipated LexisNexis Risk Solutions’ Benefits 
Assessment Product and related services (including FCRA 
Watercraft and FCRA Aircraft search capabilities), Income 
Predictor, and possibly other related products, will be added to 
Contract C215078001 for use specifically by the DSS for use as 
part of the DSS’ eligibility verification process. LexisNexis Risk 
Solutions is the only feasible source for the additional data 
matching products to be added to the State of Missouri’s existing 
statewide Identity Verification and Authentication Solutions contract 
C215078001. As a result, this represents a proprietary requirement 
that meets the criteria as a single feasible source under RSMo 
34.044 and the State is pursuing this acquisition as a Single 
Feasible Source procurement. 

 

Contract Period: 
 

As stated in existing contract 
 

Renewal Options: As stated in existing contract 
 

Agency: Statewide 

Supplier: LexisNexis Risk Solutions 

Buyer: Earl Pettit 

Phone No: (573)751-5430 

E-Mail: Earl.Pettit@oa.mo.gov  

mailto:Earl.Pettit@oa.mo.gov


 


